
Glenn Hornal - Evaluation criteria for the delegation of planmaking re PP for Glenworth 
Valley 

  
Glenn�
 �
Please find attached the completed table as requested.�
 �
The applicant has advised that the current operation employs 25 full time and 80 part time staff. No 
proposed employment forecast has been submitted. The proposed rezoning and additional 
permitted uses will allow more land uses on the site however employment will depend on the actual 
number and type of activities that will operate on the site in the future. �
 �
Regards�
 �
Bruce Ronan�
 �
 �
 �
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Gosford City Council complies with the Privacy and  
Personal Information Protection Act (1998). See Council's Privacy Statement 
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